CLUB DE RECREIO

NOTICE
OPENING OF CLUB DINING

Please be advised that the Club will resume Food and Beverage service
this Thursday,17th March. We look forward to your patronage and as
usual we make it our point to ensure all staff are antigen-tested prior to
coming in for work. Also, for safety and H.K. Govt. requirement, all
patrons entering the Club are required to scan QR code and then rescan
for vaccine pass authentication. Your cooperation is highly appreciated.
Anyone unwilling to carry out this process will not be allowed into the
premises.
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